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Ms. Griswold:

I have read the numerous election rule changes you have proposed under the guise of
streamlining the election process in our state.  It is painfully obvious that this is a partisan
attempt to eliminate citizen involvement, thus paving the way for increased election
dishonesty, all at a time when our nation's confidence in election integrity is at an all time low.

Every single one of the proposed changes would have the effect of opening the door to
additional unscrupulous election practices, while perpetuating the voter fraud which has
become the norm at the state and national levels.  If you do not believe this, you are just not
paying attention to what is so evident today.

With regard to Rule 9.2.2, it is unfathomable that you would wish to keep confirmed dead
voters names on the rolls.  This does not warrant further elaboration other than to point out
that it makes it far easier to manipulate records and come up with illegal votes. 

What is even more unbelievable to me is that the state election process is governed by a list of
bureaucratic "rules".  This should be governed by state statute where it cannot be easily
changed at the whims of the current political party in power.

Making any of these changes is simply wrong and ill-timed.  I sincerely voice my strong
objections to their consideration.

Robert W. McGlasson, a live and registered Colorado voter
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